
 

 

10th September 2019 
 
 
Our Ref: HP7655 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 
CHOIR - Year 5 

 
Children in Year 5 are invited to join the Choir, which will be running every Tuesday lunchtime from 
12:15 pm -12.40 pm commencing on Tuesday 17th September until Tuesday 10th December 2019.  
Mrs Priestland will run the club.   
  
The children must be committed to attending as they will be attending performances as 
part of the choir. 
 
This club is FREE OF CHARGE. 
 
As there are only a limited number of places available these will be issued on a first come first serve 
basis. 
 
If you would like your child to attend then please return the attached slip by Friday 13th September to 
register your child’s interest. 
 
We will inform you if your child has been allocated a place. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
 

 
TO:  Mrs Priestland 
 
I give permission for my child: _________________ in class: ____ to attend Choir commencing on 
Tuesday 17th September 2019.   
 
Please be aware that if your child is allocated a place they will not be able to go home for lunch on these 
days. 
 
I understand you will inform me if my child is allocated a place. 
 
Signed: _______________________________________  Date: _______ 


